Play Australia is delighted to welcome Tim Gill back to Australia,
and invites you to join us for a special invitation-only event.
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Thursday 26 October |1.45pm - 4.45pm
Level 11, 60 Margaret Street Sydney NSW

What does a truly child-friendly city look like?

How does children’s play fit into the picture And their mobility? And how can looking at cities
through the eyes of children build support for more progressive planning and urban design?

This agenda-setting workshop will bring together leading thinkers to explore the key ingredients of a child-friendly
neighbourhood, and the reasons why decision makers around the world are taking up the idea. With a mix of thought-
provoking content and lively discussion - informed by Tim Gill's book Urban Playground: How child-friendly planning and
design can save cities - the workshop aims to build the case for a ‘children’s lens’ in built environment thinking, showing
how it can transform Australian towns and cities into inclusive, equitable, liveable, sustainable places.

Following the Masterclass all participants are invited to join us for a drink at a local bar.

To ensure that the participants can engage in a rich dialogue, this is an invitation-only event
and limited to 40 participants. If you are unable to attend or wish to recommend someone to

attend the workshop, please email ceo@playaustralia.org.au with their details.

To book CLICK HERE
Registration: $250 per person.

(Play Australia members are eligible for a $75 discount on the fee)

Please check the QR code for information on attending the venue
including parking, directions and more.



https://www.playaustralia.org.au/civicrm/event/register?id=456&reset=1

